
 Three-year-old campers 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for inquiring about our little campers.  While our little campers have a daily schedule, 

and routines, for some of our little campers, this will be their first experience away from 

mamma and it may take some adjustment for them.  Please know that we will do everything we 

can to make them happy and have an enjoyable experience at camp.  For most of our campers, if 

they cry a little, they are usually fine after a few minutes.  With that said, please note that if 

there is ever a time when your child is unhappy or crying for a significant amount of time, we 

will call you to pick them up. The last thing we want is for your baby to cry and be unhappy.  

Our Three-year-old classes will be limited per class.  

Campers that register with an older sibling will get priority spots.  

Three-year-olds must be signed in and out daily.  

You may choose full-time or part-time. 

Once we reach capacity, we will have a waiting list. 

We prefer that our little campers not stay for aftercare.  However, we do understand that 

working parents may need to utilize it.  If you need before and / or aftercare, we must know in 

advance so that we can staff it specifically for those little ones.   

 If you have an older sibling, please drop them off FIRST in the back of the church in 

carline in the morning then drive around and park and walk your little one in.  In the 

afternoon, please pick up your preschooler FIRST then drive around to the back to carline 

to pick up the older sibling(s).   

Three-year-old campers will need a mat or towel for rest time.  If it is something that needs to 

be washed, it will be sent home weekly. 

Please bring a backpack with a change of clothes, pullups, diapers, wipes, etc. to camp every day. 

PLEASE LABEL YOUR CHILD’S BELONGINGS 

You may pack them their own snack if you choose.  We do provide a snack daily.  

You may send their own sippy cup each day; please put their name on it.   

If you have any questions, please contact the director by email @ fbckidskamp@gmail.com,       

or by text or calling at 985-788-0272.  Thank you!  
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